NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

April 7, 1955

Charles M. Rieder

District Engineer

041 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Charles:

e have recsived a copy of the letter you wrote to 1.F, Rarrigan
regarding his f1 Jenkins-Cassady well in Section 19-29N-11W. In this
letter you have pointed out that it will be necessary for him to secure
approval of his nonestandard unit, which is correct. Howsver the letter
also indicates that his well is not presently on the proration schedule,
Although this well was not on the original schedule as of March 1st, it
was granted a supplemental allowadle on 3~7=55.

Mr.Harrigan's file is complete sofar a&s this office is concerned. I believe

his only problem now is to take care of the non-standard unit. If you have

to refer to Brad's notioe of connection book the number to refer to is 37

;nd the number of the supplemental allowsble form is mumber 1, dated March
53 1955,

I sm writing this in t.ho event that you wish to write Mr. Harrigan,
correcting the above error.

Yours very truly

Bmery C. Arnold
District Supervisor
District #3
BCA ks
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April 5, 1985

T. F. Harrigan
3400 North Western
Oklahema City, Oklahoma

Genatlemen:

Your atieation is directed to the general letter issued January 24, 1955,
by the New Masuice Oil Conservation Commission outlining the procedurs
teo be followed for prerating gas n the San Juan Basin. As pointed cut in
the leiter, certaia wells ia the S8an Juan Basia could not be classified as
standard gas provation units, and these wells were indicated as non-
standard uaits on the March gas prorvatien schedule for the San Juan Basin.
Further, the lotier points out that all asca-standard gas preration units
must have sither administrative approval or a hearing by May 1, 1955, in
ovder to remain on the gas proration schedule. In addition it was outlined
in said letter that it weuld ba necessary for all of the proper forms to be
filed with the Distrist Office at Astec, New Mexico, before a well could
recoive its allowabls.

Our records indicate that Whe fellowing well eperated by you is a non-
standard unit for which we have received no application requesting approval
of sal®usn-standard wait and the necessary forms have not been filed with

the Commission's ﬂibu in Astes, New Mexico,
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

nz-

Enslosed you will find & memorandum outlining the {iling requirements
for appreval of non-standard gas provetion units. If application for
approeval of the sbove Jieted non-standard gas proration usit is not re-
coived and the necessary proper forms filed with our Astec Office, this
well ¢can receive ne allowadle and will remain off the proration schedule.

Very truly yours,

CMARLES M. RIEDER,
Distriet Enginser

CMR/\2y
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